
 

 

 

Concerned about someone sleeping rough? 

Phone 0300 500 0914 

If you’re concerned about someone sleeping rough, get in touch so that 

we can connect them to local support and services they need. 

Anyone can become homeless, and sleeping rough can be dangerous and can 

damage your health. 

Rough sleepers may not be known to local services because they remain out of 

sight, bedding down at different times of day or night, and moving from place to 
place. 

Not all rough sleepers are aware that advice and support is available to them. 

How you can help 

By telling us about someone who is sleeping rough, you will help to connect that 

person to the local services available. 

About us 

We are a service that enables the public to alert local authorities about rough 

sleepers in their area. 

We are funded by the Government as part of its commitment to end rough 

sleeping.  We aim to offer the public a means to act when they see someone 
sleeping rough, and provide the first step someone can take to ensure people 
sleeping rough are connected to the local services and support available to 

them. 

For more information visit 

www.streetlink.org.uk 

 


